

Dear Einstein Community:

Today is Match Day 2024, and we couldn't be prouder of our students!

With the theme "Bloom Where You Are Planted," more than 300 students, their families, friends, and Einstein faculty and staff gathered in the Central Courtyard to learn where they matched for residency. As always, it was a joyous event, and all in attendance couldn't help but get caught up in the excitement and emotion of it all. As champions of our students, we all "matched" that day.

The largest group of students from the Class of 2024 matched to internal medicine, with 51 students going into the field. Coming in second this year was psychiatry with 19 matches. Rounding out the other most popular specialties were: surgery (18); pediatrics (16); obstetrics & gynecology (12) diagnostic radiology (11); anesthesiology (8); otolaryngology (7); family medicine (7); and dermatology, emergency medicine, and neurology, each with 6. Forty-six will join an Einstein-affiliated residency program, with 31 at Montefiore.

It's particularly fitting that this year Match Day fell on the 71st anniversary of the day Albert Einstein agreed to lend his name to our medical school.

Please join me in congratulating the Class of 2024 on this milestone achievement and wishing them great success in their medical careers. You can read more about this incredible day on the Einstein website and watch for the Match Day video in the coming weeks.

Warm Regards,



Yaron Tomer, M.D.
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean
Albert Einstein College of Medicine

Chief Academic Officer Montefiore Medicine